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CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 
 
        Linear Technology Corporation 
        1630 McCarthy Blvd., Milpitas, CA 95035-7417 
        (408) 432-1900 

 
May 11, 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam:                  PCN# 051115 

 

Subject:  Notification of Change to LT3651-8.2/LT3651-8.4 Die and Datasheet 
 
Please be advised that Linear Technology Corporation has made a minor metal mask change to the 
LT3651-8.2/LT3651-8.4 devices to improve overall efficiency, in particular at current levels below 4A.  
The improvement was achieved by optimizing the high-side switch turn on which reduces switch driver 
loss.  
 
This change was qualified by performing characterization over the full operating temperature and 
voltage ranges and rigorous engineering evaluation across a range of application conditions.  Revised 
silicon samples are available now.  In addition, the datasheet will be changed to reflect the improved 
efficiency performance and changes to the boost drive current.  These changes are shown on the 
attached pages of the marked-up datasheet.  Product built using the new die and tested to the 
updated specifications will be shipped after July 11, 2015. 
 
Should you have any further questions or concerns please contact your local Linear Technology Sales 
person or you may contact me at 408-432-1900 ext. 2077, or by e-mail at jason.hu@linear.com.  If I do 
not hear from you by July 11, 2015, we will consider this change to be approved by your company. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

Jason Hu 

Quality Assurance Engineer 
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